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AMERICA’S CHOICE PROVIDER NETWORK (ACPN) AND PTPN ENTER INTO NATIONAL 
PARTNERSHIP 
 
As of July 2015, ACPN is excited to announce a relationship with PTPN that allows us to increase our coverage 
nationwide.  Through this partnership, ACPN’s 20+ million members will now have access to PTPN’s specialty 
network of rehabilitation therapists. 
 
“ACPN is excited to have access to PTPN’s premier specialty network for our national membership. This 
partnership with PTPN will immediately improve the care and access for our members. We are very much 
looking forward to this relationship,” said Todd Breeden, CEO of ACPN. 
 
We’re excited to join forces with this prestigious organization to provide its members with convenient access to 
the best quality outpatient rehabilitation care,” said PTPN President Michael Weinper, PT, DPT, MPH. “PTPN 
practitioners provide true value for both patients and payers. Our expertise maximizes the effectiveness and 
efficiency of patients’ recovery from illnesses and injuries.” 
 
ABOUT PTPN 
 
PTPN is the nation’s premier specialty network of rehabilitation therapists in independent practice. It has led the 
rehabilitation industry in pioneering national contracting and quality assurance programs since 1985, marking 
its 30th anniversary this year. 
 

PTPN’s network includes thousands of therapists and is contracted with hundreds of 
managed care organizations covering millions of Americans. 

 
For more information please contact Stephen Moore at smoore@ptpn.com or visit www.ptpn.com 
 
ABOUT ACPN 
 
ACPN is an independent, multi-specialty national provider network that has developed its own proprietary 
network and technology for the purpose of achieving consistency in healthcare transactions, simplifying claims 
adjudication processes, creating reasonable reimbursement arrangements and establishing reliable healthcare 
access for all parties; providers, payers and patients. 
 
Greater than 20 million American’s have access to ACPN’s network through a client base consisting of 
Insurance Carriers, Third Party Administrators, Health and Welfare Funds, Employer Groups and Self-Insured 
Health Plans. 
 
For more information please contact ACPN’s General Manager, Seth Breeden, at sethbreeden@acpnusa.com 
or visit www.acpnusa.com. 


